How we will keep you informed
At Witchford Village College we want to make sure all parents and carers are fully engaged with the next steps that their child is taking along the route to a future career.  We are fully transparent and aim to ensure that you have information every step of the way and welcome any requests from parents/carers for further help. 
We will advise you by email using the schools Edulink and In Touch systems of opportunities that become available as well as all important and up and coming dates for your diary. The school will offer events for you to attend with your child that will provide information and advice to assist with decision making.  Your child will also be invited to attend events out of school and you will always be notified of what these events are and why they would be beneficial to your child. Our website will be kept fully up to date with relevant information and opportunities for all year groups.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Students are able to request or be referred for an individual guidance meeting and in some circumstances parents may also be in attendance. 
